
 
 
 
 
March 12, 2014 
 
 
 
To: Dan Dove and members of the IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force 
      Tom Palkert and members of the ANSI T11.2 (Fibre Channel) Committee 
      John Lohmeyer and members of the INCITS T10 (SCSI) Committee 
CC: David Law and members of IEEE 802.3 
 
Subject: OIF CEI-28G-VSR and CEI-28G-MR Projects 
 
From: Nathan Tracy, OIF Technical Committee Chair (ntracy@te.com)  
  
 
 
Dear Messrs. Dove, Palkert, and Lohmeyer, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the OIF has approved the CEI-28G-VSR, CEI-28G-MR and CEI 
maintenance implementation agreements following principal member ballots, and agreed to 
publish the result of these three, integrated into the base CEI document as CEI version 3.1. The 
document is available on the OIF web site at: 
http://www.oiforum.com/public/documents/OIF_CEI_03.1.pdf 
 
We request that you acknowledge the OIF in any derivative work. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nathan Tracy, 
 OIF Technical Committee Chair (ntracy@te.com) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  David Stauffer, PLL WG chair 
 



 
 


